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Mentions 
 
Standard Speaker: Gas industry acts responsibly 
http://standardspeaker.com/opinion/gas-industry-acts-responsibly-1.2283634 
 
WNEP: Regulations Delay Restaurant Opening 
http://wnep.com/2017/12/22/regulations-delay-restaurant-opening/ 
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Seneca cited by DEP 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-12-23/Outdoors/Seneca_cited_by_DEP.html  
 
Air 
 
Centre Daily Times: Breath of fresh air: Romanian lawmakers aim to ban bad odors 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article191203569.html  
 
Tribune-Review OPED: Lowman Henry: Ozone standards choking economic growth 
http://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/13096100-74/lowman-henry-ozone-standards-
choking-economic-growth  
 
Climate Change 
 
Lock Haven Express: When will we wake up? (Op-Ed) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2017/12/when-will-we-wake-up/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Hemlocks continue to fall 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-12-23/News/Hemlocks_continue_to_fall.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Pennsylvania state amphibian?  Here comes the “snot otter” 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_9b46503a-53bb-5a4d-bc99-c1d0b0b9d09d.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Pennsylvania state amphibian?  Here comes the “snot otter” (Photo) 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/image_64ef2d02-e7a1-11e7-bc49-db724af82ecf.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Risks to forestlands are real; have a plan (LTE) 
 http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article191724239.html  
 
Gant Daily: Game Warden to become official officer title 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/12/27/game-warden-to-become-official-officer-title/  
 
WESA: More Than 3K Pennsylvanians Requested Permits To Eat Roadkill This Year 
http://wesa.fm/post/more-3k-pennsylvanians-requested-permits-eat-roadkill-year#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Another species of Asian carp could become threat to Pennsylvania's waterways 
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http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13091560-74/another-species-of-asian-carp-could-
become-threat-to-pennsylvanias-waterways 
 
Energy 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: PUC seeks input on solar-incentive limits 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171227/CPBJ01/171229910/puc-seeks-input-on-solarincentive-limits 
 
Scranton Times: COLTS natural gas station starts next year 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/colts-natural-gas-station-starts-next-year-1.2283218 
 
WESA: PA Coal Power Plant Closing Leads To Healthier Babies Downwind 
http://wesa.fm/post/pa-coal-power-plant-closing-leads-healthier-babies-downwind#stream/0  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Biz group to buy vacant plant 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/122817/page/1/story/biz-group-to-buy-vacant-plant  
 
Centre Daily Times: Toxic trouble:  Hundreds of Superfund sites face flood risks 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article191185494.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: AP finds climate change risk for327 toxic Superfund sites 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article191185389.html  
 
Tribune-Review; $15M in tax credits to transform former steel mill into tech hub 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13116847-74/15m-in-tax-credits-to-transform-former-steel-mill-
into-tech-hub 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
WITF/StateImpact: Dominion’s Cove Point plant preparing to export LNG 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/12/27/dominions-cove-point-plant-preparing-to-
export-lng/?_ga=2.162999100.1800298053.1514468315-882895250.1471610849 
 
Wyoming County Examiner: Atlantic Sunrise making progress in Wyoming County; not everyone happy 
http://wcexaminer.com/news/atlantic-sunrise-project-making-progress-1.2283532 
 
Sayre Morning Times:  AG Shapiro: Royalty lawsuit gains ground 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_c3a67052-0531-5080-bae8-3512a9e250b3.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: AG claims gas companies cheated on royalty checks 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/122417/page/7/story/ag-claims-gas-companies-cheated-
on-royalty-checks  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Data: Talen sold land for $4M 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/122317/page/1/story/data-talen-sold-land-for-4m 
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Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Stop shale gas propaganda (Opinion) 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-12-23/Viewpoints/Stop_shale_gas_propaganda.html  
 
WESA: US Steel Agrees To Allow Fracking At Edgar Thompson Works Steel Mill 
http://wesa.fm/post/us-steel-agrees-allow-fracking-edgar-thompson-works-steel-mill#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Shale gas was going to make them rich. Then the checks arrived 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/13117646-74/shale-gas-was-going-to-make-them-rich-then-the-
checks-arrived 
 
Tribune-Review: Drilling planned at U.S. Steel's Edgar Thompson mill 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13116531-74/drilling-planned-at-us-steels-edgar-thompson-mill  
 
Post-Gazette: Company planning to drill for gas at U.S. Steel's Edgar Thomson mill 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/12/27/Merrion-Oil-Gas-planning-drill-
gas-US-Steels-Edgar-Thomson-mill-Braddock-Pittsburgh/stories/201712270142 
 
Waste 
  
Gant Daily: Bureau of Forestry hauls 22 loads of metal for recycling 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/12/28/bureau-of-forestry-hauls-22-loads-of-metal-for-recycling/  
 
Potter-Cameron Endeavor News: Dump cleanups to resume 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2017-12-23/News/Dump_cleanups_to_resume.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: There’s a need for more drug drop-offs (Opinion) 
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/columns/there-s-a-need-for-more-drug-drop-off-
sites/article_d6afd757-4893-5108-88e0-d0d17cbe9eb7.html  
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Wish list includes cleaner world, finishing the job (Opinion) 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free_press_courier/opinion/wish-list-includes-cleaner-world-finishing-
the-job/article_432986be-e683-11e7-99a9-47ce383f316f.html  
 
Water 
 
Centre Daily Times: Boil water notice lifted for Rock Springs customers 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article191787689.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Selinsgrove Borough, authority agree on sewage settlement 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/selinsgrove-borough-authority-agree-on-sewage-
settlement/article_00577189-5c0d-5139-ba36-804d43c40a3e.html  
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sayre: Borough manager’s report highlights accomplishments, including Cayuta 
Creek Bank Stabilization Project 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_7fa280bd-b056-504f-b6bf-91573749c532.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Boil water notice still in effect for Rock Spring customers 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article191499154.html  
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Centre Daily Times: Penn State, Toll Brothers close on Whitehall Road property 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article191229384.html  
 
Centre County Gazette: Penn State, Toll Brothers close on Whitehall Road property 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/penn-state-toll-brothers-close-on-whitehall-road-
property,1474917/  
 
Centre County Gazette: Penn State won’t do “land swap” for Toll Brothers development 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/penn-state-wont-do-land-swap-for-toll-brothers-
development,1474909/  
 
Centre Daily Times: Company sues Bellefonte Borough Authority for more than $17,000 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bellefonte/article191860419.html  
 
Keystone Crossroads; For cash-strapped Johnstown, sewer system overhaul comes with hefty costs 
https://whyy.org/articles/cash-strapped-johnstown-sewer-system-overhaul-comes-hefty-costs/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Water outage planned on Route 221 in Morgan Township 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/water-outage-planned-on-route-in-morgan-
township/article_faf712d4-eb1a-11e7-a0b2-473f350b7825.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Sewage fight bogs down South Hills communities in court 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2017/12/27/Sewage-tap-in-lawsuit-Clairton-Peters-
Jefferson-Hill-South-Park/stories/201712270163 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Riverkeeper, Unitarians bring “yule book flood” tradition to area 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/riverkeeper-unitarians-bring-yule-book-flood-tradition-to-area/  
 
Centre Daily Times: State officials work to contain spread of destructive lanternflies 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article191596924.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Washington careerists work to undermine Trump’s agenda 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article190962169.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: EPA ends media research deal with GOP-tied firm amid complaints 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article191038909.html  
 
Tribune-Review: OSHA offers tips to guard against snow-removal hazards 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13117389-74/osha-offers-tips-to-guard-against-snow-removal-
hazards  
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